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PORT OF SILLOTH  

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
NO. 04/2023  

 

 
SOLWAY FIRTH – Transfer of Ship’s Control Systems 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT; any transfer of any vessel control system shall be 
carried out as detailed below 
 
 

 
Transfer of Ship’s control Systems 

 

If control systems are being transferred between consoles, it is best practice that engine 
and thrusters are set to ‘Stop’ prior to changing positions and that the vessel is in a static 
condition. 

It is preferable that there is no change of control during transit from outside the breakwater 
until inside New Dock. This should only be done in an emergency. 

If a pilot anticipates transfer of control between consoles may not take place in a safe 
manner he is to raise the matter with the vessels Master. 

 
 

 

Capt. Tim Riley – Harbour Master - Silloth Docks 
 

17th February 2023 
 

https://www.abports.co.uk/locations/silloth/ 
 
Current ‘In Force’ Notices to Mariners: 
 
01/2023 – Removal of other Notices and streamlining 
02/2023 – Navigation Marks 
03/2023 – Navigation Waypoints 
04/2023 – Transfer of Ship Control Systems 
05/2023 – Hatches Closed and Secured 
 

 

https://www.abports.co.uk/locations/silloth/

